Supplying students with the
tools they need to succeed
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HOST A SUPPLY DRIVE " =

Nearly 200,000 students in
Hillsborough and Pinellas public
schools need your support.

Help put basic school supplies
into the hands of students

who need them most. y ﬁ '
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Recognizing that thousands of families in our area struggle to afford critical school supplies, Hillsborough
Education Foundation and Pinellas Education Foundation are partnering to support students on both sides
of the Bay through the Tampa Bay School Supply Drive.

You can have a direct impact on students’ academic success by hosting a supply drive at your business,
organization or in your neighborhood to ensure students have the tools they need for the new school year.

Ways to Help

Host a Drive
Collect school supplies at your location and drop them off at one of our Tampa Bay School Supply Drive events.

Shop from our Amazon Wish Lists on TBSchoolSupplyDrive.com
Purchase school supplies through Amazon to have them delivered directly to us.

Make a Monetary Donation at TBSchoolSupplyDrive.com

Encourage your staff to make a cash donation on our website and note it is
part of your group’s supply drive. The education foundations will purchase supplies for you.

HE— $10 can supply 200 pencils to help support students’ learning.

IE— $35 can provide a student with a backpack filled with essential school supplies.
I $100 can support a teacher with crucial classroom resources.

I $250 can provide art supplies for an entire classroom.

HE > $500 can fund an inclusive and diverse classroom library for a K-5 class.

HILLSBOROUGH EDUCATION FOUNDATION (HEF) AND PINELLAS EDUCATION FOUNDATION (PEF) ARE 501 (c)(3) ORGANIZATIONS. NO GOODS OR SERVICES WERE RECEIVED IN CONSIDERATION FOR
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